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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

October 7, 2003

TO:

MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

STATE

The Government Relations staff has learned that the Governor’s office is reviewing SB 314 (Murray).  This would be an appropriate time for Board Members to communicate with the Governor’s office on the measure.

If you have any questions, please contact Michael Turner at 213-922-2122 or Gary Clark at 213-922-2226.
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